
Dear Church Family, 

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to take a moment to update you on the 

progress of our church building fund. 

Current Status 

As of today, we have raised a total of $150,000 towards our goal of $250,000. This is a 

significant achievement, and we thank each of you for your generous contributions. 

Fundraising Events 

We have several fundraising events planned in the coming months, including: 

• Community Bake Sale - Date: March 15, 2024 

• Charity Auction - Date: April 20, 2024 

• Inspirational Concert - Date: May 10, 2024 

How You Can Help 

If you would like to contribute to the building fund, please consider making a donation during 

our weekly services or online through our church website. 

Thank you for your ongoing support as we work together to create a space that reflects our faith 

and community. 

In Christ's Love, 

The Building Fund Committee 


